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Notice 
Conversion fuel system on motor vehicles re-inspection 
interval amendment 

The propane/natural gas fuel system on a vehicle that has been converted to run on propane/natural gas 
fuel is no longer required to be requalified at regular intervals. 

The labels supplied by the Alberta Government will continue to be affixed. However, the section of the 
window label that has the expiry date will not be used. 

The labeling requirements identified in the CSA B149.5-15 Installation code for propane fuel 
systems and containers on motor vehicles and CSA B109-17 Natural gas for vehicles installation 
code are required, and will continue to be an essential means of identifying the fuel system is 
compliant.  

Existing vehicles converted/re-inspected prior to this date no longer require requalification and may 
continue to be fueled until updated labeling is affixed. 

The vehicle owner is responsible for the safe operation of their vehicle, and may consider a 
maintenance/re-inspection program as required by qualified conversion technicians.  

For further information, contact Municipal Affairs, Public Safety Division toll-free at 1-866-421-6929. 
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